
 
 
 
                                                                             
 
                                                                               

                                                                               March 18, 2019 

 

 

 

The Honorable Doug Jones 

United States Senate 

326 Russell Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Fax: 202-224-3149 

 

Dear Senator Jones: 

 

           The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (S. 622) that repeals the 

requirement for reduction of survivor annuities under the Survivor Benefit Plan (SBP) for 

surviving spouses to offset veteran’s Dependency and Indemnity Compensation (DIC). 

 

           The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and has listed this 

legislation on its Action Center so members can contact elected officials to ask for their support.   

 

           FRA stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation and the FRA 

point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or 

(john@fra.org). 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

    

               THOMAS J. SNEE 

                            Executive National Director 
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